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I offer my testimony in support of HB 3453. This would be a much needed 

simplification of travel and commuting between Portland metro, Salem, and Eugene, 

creating a better connection between our largest population areas and our state 

capital. 

 

We need to decrease congestion along the I-5 corridor – what better way to do that 

than provide this commuting service. This will also help our state reduce greenhouse 

gas emissions. At this time in our climate crisis, this bill is imperative.  

 


